
November 7th 1919.

Dr. Lucien Poincare*, 
Vice-Rector University of Paris, 
Paris, Prance.

Dear Sir:-
On behalf of McGill University I 

desire to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 
July 29th 1919, and also of the Medal to which 
you refer in this communication.

We are deeply touched by the 
sentiments expressed in this letter, and the 
Medal is, I can assure you, a gift which is 
very highly prized by McGill University and 
which will ever be treasured as a tribute from - 
the great Mother University of Paris to McGill 
as a recognition of the sacrifices which we have 
made towards the winning of the Great War.

The Medal has been placed in the 
Redpath Museum of McGill, and I am enclosing an 
extract from one of the Daily papers of the City 
of Montreal in which a public announcement of 
this gift is made.

Again expressing the deep thanks 
and gratitude of McGill University to the 
University of Paris,

I remain, dear Sir,
Yours very sincerely.

FDA/MC. Acting Principal


